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Saturday, July 14,  2018 
 

5:00 p.m.  

Intention : Francisco Feliciano    

Requested by: Wife 

 

 

7:00 p.m. (St. Mary’s) 

Intention: Christina Amaral &  

                 Mabel Rico 

Requested by: David & Fatima Amaral  

                        & Family 

 

Sunday, July 15, 2018 
15th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

                  

7:30 a.m.  

Intention:MaryAnn Moles  

Requested by: Parish Community  

 
 

10:00 a.m.   

Intention : Jose A. Chibante    

Requested by:  C.P.I.D.E.S.  

 

11:30 a.m. (Bilingual)   

Intention: Alcina Bettencourt   

Requested by: Odelta Andrade 

  
 

6:30 p.m.  (Spanish/St. Mary’s) 

Intention: People of the Parish  
 

 
 

 

 

 

Monday, July 16, 2018 
No 8:00 a.m. Mass 
 

 

 

Tuesday, July 17, 2018 
6:00 p.m.  

Intention: Jose Borba & Louisa Borba   

                  Frandsen   

Requested by: Maria Borba  

 

 

Wednesday, July 18, 2018 
8:00 a.m.   

Intention: Anthony Vierra  

Requested by: Marie Vierra & Family  

 
 

 

Thursday, July 19, 2018 
8:00 a.m.   

Intention: MaryAnn Moles     

Requested by: Calvin Tavares & Family  

Intention: Manuel & Filomena Avila 

Requested by: Maria Apolinario 

 

Friday, July 20, 2018 
8:00 a.m.  

Intention:Joe Brindeiro  

Requested by: August & Bernice Short  

                   Saturday, July 21,  2018 
 

5:00 p.m.  

Intention : Jean Tristant    

Requested by: Jeanne Tristant & Family  

 

 

7:00 p.m. (St. Mary’s) 

Intention: Joaquin Mancebo  

Requested by: Celina Mancebo  

 

Sunday, July 22, 2018 
16th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

                  

7:30 a.m.  

Intention:Louis N. Terra  

Requested by: Jorge & Bernandette   

                        Vieira  
 

10:00 a.m.   

Intention : Joao & Isabel Almada    

Requested by: Joao & Olivia Avila   

 

11:30 a.m. (Bilingual)   

Intention: Joe B. Coelho   

Requested by: Family 

Intention: Marcelina Cardoso & 

               Maria Pinheiro 

Requested by: Rosa Fagundes 

  
 

6:30 p.m.  (Spanish/St. Mary’s) 
Intention: People of the Parish  

 

 

 

 

Please Keep in Your Prayers: Joao Avelar, Eliza Alves, Mary Beaman, Jack Betschart, Violet Brazil,   Elvira Freitas, Jared 

Germann, Cheryl Komos-Morse, Doris Krikorian, Patrick Leyden, Josephina Martins, Esther Martinez, Leonor Melo, Gloria 

Jean Mendes, Carmen Moura, Prescilla Moura, Maria Nunes, Antonio Oliveira, Eliseu Pacheco, Mary Roberts, Joe & Lourdes 

Rocha, Maria Rocha, Maria Rosa, & Jeannie Tristant Please remember if you have an ill family member or friend that you 

would like to include on our prayer list or even have a visit by the priest call the parish office at 667-8961. 

 

 

Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ July 15, 2018 

 “He instructed them to take nothing for the journey but a walking stick – no food, no sack, no money in their belts.” 
MARK 6:8 

How different we are from the Apostles who took nothing when they ventured out to serve God. Today, we make our 

life’s journey more difficult because of all the material baggage that we drag along. When we really put God first in 

everything and put money and possessions second, we experience more freedom to joyfully serve God and others. 

 

 
 

This Weekend Special Collection is the Peter’s Pence Collection.  This this worldwide collection supports the 

charitable works of Pope Francis.  Funds from this collection helps victims of war, oppression, and natural 

disasters.  Take this opportunity to join with Pope Francis and be a witness of charity to our suffering brothers and 

sisters.  Please be as generous as you are able. For more information, visit www. usccb.org/peter-pence.  
 



How time flies when you’re having 

fun! 

Congratulations to Father Marcelinus 

on his second year anniversary here 

at our Parish. Father also celebrated 

his 14th  anniversary of ordination on 

July 10th.   

May God continue to bless him in his 

ministry.  

 

We extend a very special 

congratulations to our very own 

Oscar A. Drumonde for being 

named Fraternalist of the Year 2018  

by the PFSA.   
 

Altar Servers Needed 

If you are interested in becoming an 

Altar Server, please sign up after Mass 

on the clip board at the main church 

entrance. Please indicate which Mass 

you prefer to serve at.  
 
 

We have VBS music CD’s and  

T-Shirts for sale in the parish office.  

They are $10.00 each. 
 

Our Religious Education Building is in 

great need of some tender loving care. 

The carpet is over 15 year old and 

showing its age. Chalk boards are in 

desperate need of a face lift. We are 

reaching out to our parish for financial 

support to take of these needs and bring 

these classrooms that serve our children 

up to date. The total cost for this project 

is $7,292.93.   

Any and all donations will be greatly 

appreciated.  

 

Tune into relevant radio 840 AM 

Talk Radio for Catholic Life 

To assist the Church in the New 

Evangelization by providing relevant 

programming through media platforms 

to help people bridge the gap between 

faith and everyday life. 

Information pamphlets and bummer 

stickers are available to the main church 

entrance.  
 

  Mass Intentions 2018 are still 

available for those families who HAVE 

NOT requested any Masses for 2018.  

Please stop by the parish office to pick 

up a form.  

 
 

 

           

+Religious Education News+ 
Can you be 1 of 9? 

Children’s Ministry will begin in 
September.  We are in need of 
people who would be willing to 
instruct the children during the 
10AM Mass. We are looking for 10 
more people to commit to 3 
Sunday’s for the year.  All 
materials are provided.  If you are 
interested in serving in this special 
ministry please call Dina 632-7163.  
 

CCD teachers are needed for the 
2018-2019 school year 

We especially need a 4th grade on 
Tuesday’s from 4:00-5:15pm, 7th 
grade, 8th grade and 9th teacher on  
Wednesday nights from 6:45pm to 
8:30pm. If you are interested in 
learning more please contact  
Dina at 632-7163. 
 
1st Communion Banners, 
pictures and certificates are in 
and ready to be picked up in 
the parish office 8-12 and 1-3 
M-Thur. Or by appointment by 
calling 632-7163. 
 
2nd Year Confirmation & 2nd Year 
1st Communion Students now is 
the time to start prayer testing.   
Please make an appointment with 
Dina by calling 632-7163 in order to 
schedule an appointment. 
 
Echoes of Faith Class will be 
taught for all CCD teachers who 
need to fulfill this requirement.  
Person of the Catechist Will be 
taught on Wednesday, July 18th at 
6:30 – 9 p.m. in Classroom 4.  
 
It’s that time of year again, when 
you are out school supply shopping 
remember CCD.  We always need 
pencils, erasers, crayons, spiral 
note books, binders, white chalk, 
glue and glue sticks.  You can drop 
off items at the parish office or at 
the church entrances. Thank you 
in advance for your support. 
 
 
 
 

 

  
Our offering collection for 

July 7 & 8 $4,433.00 

Last year July 8 & 9 $3,898.00  

 

Thank you, Obrigado & Gracias! 

Only 2 Weeks left until our 

special 

Night in Nigeria 
In place of the Luau, SALT will be 

hosting the fun Nigerian inspired 

event to benefit our Church, Friday, 

July 27th at the Vierra’s. There are 

still tickets available at the parish 

office, or from any Salt member. 

For your ticket of $100 you will be 

feasting on delicious appetizers, 

enjoying tropical drinks, a buffet 

dinner featuring filet mignon, and 

some Nigerians cuisine, dessert and 

special entertainment. This special 

event is not to be missed! 

Auction items are needed for the 

silent auction and are now being 

accepted. If you would like to 

donate any item or service, please 

drop it by the parish office or call 

the office 667-8961 for more 

information.  
 

Have You Checked Out the Brick 

Garden? We thank all those who 

supported the Brick project thus far. 

Memorial/Honorary Bricks may 

still be purchased for the second 

phase. These also make great gifts 

to commemorate a Birthday, 

Wedding or Anniversary.  

For more information or questions, 

please call the parish office or you 

may also place your order on line: 

www.engravedbricks.com/campaig

n/holyrosary  

 

It’s too Hot to COOK!  Let the 

Hilmar Y.M.I. do the cooking. 

Drive through and pick up some 

delicious BBQ Chicken on 

Sunday, July 22 from 11:00a.m-

3 p.m. Menu includes ½ chicken, 

beans, salad, roll and cookie. 

Drive Thru Only!  Tickets $12.  

Please support the men of the 

Y.M.I. so they may continue their 

good works which benefits our 

community.  
 

http://www.engravedbricks.com/campaign/holyrosary
http://www.engravedbricks.com/campaign/holyrosary

